
 
From: June Nolan [mailto:j   
Sent: 12 May 2018 16:27 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: re; NAT-TRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
Dear Sirs,  
 
I completely object to the above proposed order of re-routing the existing road from the seafront. 
 
FHDC has been trying to erode objections of the proposed development by the people by stealth. 
The public consultation is a farce as full details and costing regarding the development have not 
been made public. 
 
The FHDC are dishonest and untrustworthy spending RATE PAYERS money without due consultation 
and spending vast amounts of money on consultants’ fees, unnecessary parking meters, which were 
situated incorrectly. 
 
How can a dictatorship council still be in situ in this day and age of so called democracy? 
 
June Nolan.  
 




